
  

   

 

24 March 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians & OWA’s 
 
25th Anniversary of the Daily Mail Cup Final 
 
As this is the 25th Anniversary of the Daily Mail Cup Final, I thought it would be a good idea to 
recreate the final in which former players like Richard Hill MBE (World Cup Winner 2003) played at 
Twickenham against King Edwards Stratford. 
 
Bishop Wordsworth's School will be represented by our current 1st XV and replaced at half time by 
the Development XV for the 2016/17 season against King Edwards Stratford in a commemorative 
match:  Kick off will be at 2.30pm at the Allianz Stadium on Wednesday 20 April 2016. 
 
We will not be able to offer any transport to the Allianz Stadium, however we would like to invite 
you to attend the buffet lunch in the ‘Fez Club’ prior to the 2.30pm kick off against King Edwards VI 
Stratford. 
 
We hope to have a majority of the former members of the 1991 1st XV team that played at 
Twickenham attending and hope you will be able to join us. 
 
In order to confirm your attendance and entrance into the Fez Club for the buffet, the cost will be 
£17.50 per person.  The Fez Club will be open from 1.30pm and a cash bar will be operating 
throughout the match until the post-match meal and speeches.  The dress code will be smart 
casual. (School tie if you still have one). 
 
If you would like to be part of this memorable experience then could you either phone the Finance 
Office on: 01722 333851 ext. 260 to pay or send a cheque to the Finance Office made payable to: 
‘Bishop Wordsworth's School’   to secure your place in the Fez Club.  Please complete the 
attached reply slip and send in with your cheque. 
 
Deadline for Payment:  Friday 15 April 2016 
 
This will be a memorable and historic occasion and we look forward to seeing you support the 
@BWSRugby team at the 25th Anniversary Match of the Daily Mail Cup. 
 
Best regards 
 
Terry Gilmour 
Head of Rugby 
Bishop Wordsworth’s School 



  

   

 

 
 
25th Anniversary of the Daily Mail Cup Final 
 
Please return to the Finance Office by Friday 15 April 2016 
 
 
Name: ________________________________________ (please print) 
 
would like to attend the 25th Anniversary of the Daily Mail Cup Match reception at The Fez Club, 
Allianz Stadium on Wednesday 20 April 2016.   
 
Please add the names of any additional guests below if applicable. 
 
I enclose a cheque for £___________ (£17.50 per person) 
 
 
Signed:    _____________________________________ 
 
 
Email:      _____________________________________ 
 
 
Additional Guests: 
 
 


